
North Walsham Young Farmer Club 

Thank you so much for inviting North Walsham YFC to the club’s meeting on Wednesday, January 13, 

2016 and providing dinner for NWYFC members. 

As I said in my vote of thanks, we very much appreciate your generosity and your support to our club. 

The meeting was a great opportunity for Young Farmers to hear William Kendall speak. His inspiring talk 

gave us all a lot to think about. 

We look forward to continuing our links with Stalham Farmers’ Club in the future. 

Best wishes from all at North Walsham YFC 

Sarah Ellero 

Secretary 

North Walsham YFC. 

 


